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The Board of Education (BOE) has attempted to address the long-range needs of the USD 434 School District by conducting a planning process that included various factions of the school district.  These groups included students from both the junior high and high school levels, building site councils, building PTO’s, building certified and classified staff, administrative staff, and patrons of the community.  Through this process, the BOE identified the following five areas that it would pursue over the next few years.  The five areas are:

· Update Santa Fe Trail High School facilities

· Community satisfaction / ownership of all facets of USD 434

· Maintain and improve student test scores

· Address declining enrollment issues

· Review junior high configuration.

These five areas will become the primary focus of the BOE.  Plans will be developed to address each of the five focus areas.  The BOE and superintendent of schools will report on a regular basis the progress being made towards the long-range plan to the patrons of USD 434.  On a yearly basis, the BOE will determine if a focus area should be deleted or a new focus added to the district’s long-range plan.
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